
Maj N D Wylie Carrick, MBE

Honorary Secretary

The Sirmoor Rifles Association

I thank you for your kind message of Loyal Greetings, sent on behalf of the
Officers, Warrant Officers, Non Commissioned Officers and Riflemen of the 2nd
King Edward VII's Own Gurkha Rifles (The Sirmoor Rifles) residing in the United
Kingdom, Nepal and across the world.

I was delighted to receive these Loyal Greetings and I send my warmest good
wishes to you all, assembled at the Aldershot Emporium and in Pokhara today, to
mark the occasion of the Annual 'Delhi Day' Reunion of The Sirmoor Rifles
Association.

CHARLES
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